
From: Yee, Frances
Sent: 1/8/2013 2:06:42 PM
To: emory.hagan@cpuc.ca.gov (emory.hagan@cpuc.ca.gov);

edward.randolph@cpuc.ca.gov (edward.randolph@cpuc.ca.gov)
Cc: Doll, Laura (/0=PG&E/0U=C0RP0RATE/CN=RECIPIENTS/CN=LRDD);

Ramaiya, Shilpa R (/o=PG&E/ou=Corporate/cn=Recipients/cn=SRRd); 
julie.halligan@cpuc.ca.gov (julie.halligan@cpuc.ca.gov)

Bcc:
Subject: PSEP Compliance Reports

Brigadier General Hagan and Director Randolph,

As a result of the Pipeline Safety Enhancement Plan (PSEP) decision, we are required to 
submit quarterly Compliance Reports. We understand the first report is due April 30 
(30 days after the conclusion of the first calendar quarter following the decision).

Further, in preparing answers to the 29 questions requested in Attachment D of the 
PSEP decision, we may seek clarification from your staff and appreciate their timely 
responses in advance.

If you have any questions, please let us know.

Regards,

' , ■ 1 eration ' ndards and Policies

CA 94598

SB GT&S 0038986
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